

November 2, 2018

Katharine Petrucione Deputy Director of Finance Port of San Francisco Pier 1, The Embarcadero San Francisco, CA 94111

Dear Ms. Petrucione,

This letter is to confirm that the amount of \$5.0 million was appropriated in the Fiscal Year 18/19 state budget for the Seawall Earthquake Safety and Disaster Prevention Center.

We look forward to working with the City in developing the grant agreement and seeing this project through to completion. In the meantime, should you need any additional information, please feel free to contact Jocelyn Raphael at (916) 653-5612.

Sincerely

Polly Escovedo

Chief, Bonds & Grants

(916) 65-6481

1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311, Sacramento, CA 95814 Ph. 916.653.5656 Fax 916.653.8102 http://resources.ca.gov

Baldwin Hills Conservancy • California Coastal Commission • California Coastal Conservancy • California Coastal Conservancy